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She's Not Here
A vanished child, a family in turmoil, and a
fateful phone call that brings the torments
of the past into the harrowing present . . .
the New York Times bestselling author of
Someone Is Watching weaves these spellbinding
elements into a gripping novel of
psychological suspense—a must-read for fans
of Laura Lippman and Mary Higgins Clark. “I
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think my real name is Samantha. I think I’m
your daughter.” Caroline Shipley’s heart
nearly stops when she hears those words from
the voice on the other end of the phone.
Instantly, she’s thrust fifteen years into
the past, to a posh resort in Baja,
Mexico—and the fateful night her world
collapsed. The trip is supposed to be a
celebration. Caroline’s husband, Hunter,
convinces her to leave their two young
daughters, Michelle and Samantha, alone in
their hotel suite while the couple enjoys an
anniversary dinner in the restaurant
downstairs. But returning afterward, Caroline
and Hunter make a horrifying discovery: Twoyear-old Samantha has vanished without a
trace. What follows are days, weeks, and
years of anguish for Caroline. She’s
tormented by media attention that has branded
her a cold, incompetent mother, while she
struggles to save her marriage. Caroline also
has to deal with the demands of her needy
elder daughter, Michelle, who is driven to
cope in dangerous ways. Through it all,
Caroline desperately clings to the hope that
Samantha will someday be found—only to be
stung again and again by cruel reality.
Plunged back into the still-raw heartbreak of
her daughter’s disappearance, and the
suspicions and inconsistencies surrounding a
case long gone cold, Caroline doesn’t know
whom or what to believe. The only thing she
can be sure of is that someone is fiercely
determined to hide the truth of what happened
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to Samantha. Praise for Joy Fielding’s
Someone Is Watching “Someone Is Watching
gripped me from the first to the very last
page. Bailey Carpenter is a heroine who’s
both victim and warrior woman, a fascinating
sleuth who will linger with you long after
you’ve finished this thrilling read.”—Tess
Gerritsen “Fielding pens a spiraling tale of
paranoia and suspense, as sultry as a Miami
night.”—Jenny Milchman “An edge-of-your-seat
read . . . With Fielding’s patented blend of
complex characters and escalating suspense,
she is in top form here.”—Karen Robards
“Engrossing . . . The characters pulsate with
life.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “A
gripping, fast-paced psychological thriller .
. . Fielding’s story of one woman’s search
for justice, understanding, and internal
peace is nothing short of
arresting.”—Booklist (starred review) From
the Hardcover edition.

She's Come Undone
In a world like ours, humans are born in
pairs. When a newborn boy takes his first
breath in the coastal town of Tularosa, the
exact time is noted, recorded in the
Registry, and later compared to the birth
times of other newborns around the globe.
There will be one identical match—his half.
They will meet on their eighteenth birthday
and they will spend their lives together.
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Except this time, there is no match.

The War that Saved My Life
"ThisBeautiful Life is a gripping, potent and
blisteringly well-written story offamily,
dilemma, and consequence. . . . I read this
book with white-knuckledurgency, and I
finished it in tears. Helen Schulman is an
absolutely brilliantnovelist." —Elizabeth
Gilbert, author of Eat, Pray, Love Theevents
of a single night shatter one family’s sense
of security and identity inthis provocative
and deeply affecting domestic drama from
Helen Schulman, theacclaimed author of A Day
at the Beach and Out of Time. In thetradition
of Lionel Shriver, Sue Miller, and Laura
Moriarty, Schulman crafts abrilliantly
observed portrait of parenting and modern
life, cunningly exploringour most deeply-held
convictions and revealing the enduring
strengths thatemerge in the face of crisis.

The Miracle That Is Your Life
From bestselling author of She’s Not There,
New York Times opinion columnist, and human
rights activist Jennifer Finney Boylan, Good
Boy: My Life in Seven Dogs, a memoir of the
transformative power of loving dogs. This is
a book about dogs: the love we have for them,
and the way that love helps us understand the
people we have been. It’s in the love of
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dogs, and my love for them, that I can best
now take the measure of the child I once was,
and the bottomless, unfathomable desires that
once haunted me. There are times when it is
hard for me to fully remember that love,
which was once so fragile, and so fierce.
Sometimes it seems to fade before me, like
breath on a mirror. But I remember the dogs.
In her New York Times opinion column,
Jennifer Finney Boylan wrote about her
relationship with her beloved dog Indigo, and
her wise, funny, heartbreaking piece went
viral. In Good Boy, Boylan explores what
should be the simplest topic in the world,
but never is: finding and giving love. Good
Boy is a universal account of a remarkable
story: showing how a young boy became a
middle-aged woman—accompanied at seven
crucial moments of growth and transformation
by seven memorable dogs. “Everything I know
about love,” she writes, “I learned from
dogs.” Their love enables us pull off what
seem like impossible feats: to find our way
home when we are lost, to live our lives with
humor and courage, and above all, to best
become our true selves.

Long Black Veil
Mega-bestselling author Luanne Rice returns
with a ripped-from-the-headlines story of a
girl who is kidnapped by her friend's family.
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This Beautiful Life
Haedyn's Choice
Each and every one of us was born to live a
miraculous life. And never before has it been
easier to tap into the magic and miracles
life has to offer. The Miracle That Is Your
Life will take you on a journey of
exploration and discovery, offering you
simple ways for you to adjust, finally being
able to experience the life you have only
been able to dream of. Maybe you've been
working hard, but your bank account does not
reflect your efforts. Maybe you have gone
through a break-up and wondering what may be
next for you. Or possibly you've been taking
care of so many other people and other
responsibilities, that you are concerned
about your health. Whatever your
circumstances, this book is going to help you
gain your clarity and position you to take
your next steps. If there has been a feeling
in your gut, a pull in your heart, and the
very fact you are reading this description,
allow Wendy Darling to show you the way. Not
only is there something more for you to
experience, you can finally get on the path
of living a most special and miraculous life.
Start turning those dreams and desires into
reality.right now!
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She's Still There
Helen Boyd's husband, who had long been open
about being a cross-dresser, was considering
living as a woman full time. Suddenly, Boyd
was confronted with the reality of what it
would mean if her husband were actually to
become a woman — socially, legally, and
medically. Would Boyd love and desire her
partner the same way? Boyd's first book, My
Husband Betty, explored the relationships of
cross-dressing men and their partners. Now,
She's Not the Man I Married is both a sequel
and a more expansive examination of gender in
relationships. It's for couples who are
homosexual or heterosexual, and for readers
who fall anywhere along the gender continuum.
As Boyd struggles to understand the nature of
marriage, passion, and love, she shares her
confusion and anger, providing a fascinating
observation of the ways in which
relationships are gendered, and how we cope,
or don't, with the emotional and sexual
pressures that gender roles can bring to our
marriages and relationships.

She's Not There
A remarkable memoir that tells the story of a
person who changed genders chronicles the
life of James, a critically acclaimed
novelist, who eventually became Jenny, a
happy and successful English professor.
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Reprint.

There Goes the Groom
This romance will appeal to fans of E. L.
James, Sylvia Day, Erica Wilde, and CD Reiss.
Editorial reviews: 'Sizzling with suspense'
'A sexy game of cat and mouse with tense
twists and steamy turns' 'A thrill-ride with
a romantic plot' 'Truly satisfying. Filled
with suspense' This novel contains the full
three-part trilogy (The Man I Need, The Man I
Desire, and The Man I Love) PART ONE (The Man
I Need): Ezra: Knowing Tyler will soon be
released from prison for kidnapping her seven
years earlier, has decided to live a quiet
life in the city where anonymity is possible,
but then she meets Blake. After a break-in at
her apartment she reluctantly accepts refuge
from the handsome mysterious stranger, but it
comes with a price. Blake is not the kind of
man she wants in her life. Blake: Overprotective and used to getting what he wants,
finds Ezra's independent, sassy, strongwilled attitude more than he bargained for.
But taming her is less of a challenge
compared to keeping her alive. When danger
comes knocking at his door Blake's only
priority is keeping Ezra safe, even if his
methods might be deemed a little
unconventional. Ezra is used to running from
her problems but the consequences, this time,
could be fatal. Before her actions destroy
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them both, Ezra must decide if giving into
Blake's desires is a safer option. Should she
continue to fantasise over the kind of man
she wants or surrender to the man she needs?
PART TWO (The Man I Desire): Ezra: Having
decided to sell her London flat to live with
Blake, a series of unfortunate events force
her to question whether she's done the right
thing. Blake is intent on earning her trust,
but she's not ready for commitment. When he
declares his love for her she is about ready
to do as she always does when challenged and
run. Blake: Realising Ezra is missing a
chance discovery leads Blake to question
whether she really is the woman he thought
she was. Assuming she's fled he doesn't
suspect that Ezra's disappearance may have
been caused by something more sinister, but
Tyler is still out there, somewhere . . .
Will Ezra's lies catch up with her before she
has the chance to acknowledge her true
desire? PART THREE (The Man I Love): Ezra
didn't plan on falling in love with Blake,
but now she can't imagine being without him
so when after just two weeks of marriage he
grows distant, she assumes that having a ring
on her finger meant so much more to her than
it ever did to him. Blake has a secret. A
secret that could tear them apart, or bring
them closer. Will their marriage succeed or
will Blake have to find a way to make it
work, for better or worse?
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One Life
'A wonderful, artfully addictive novel' IAN
MCEWAN When Jonah and Raff wake up on Monday,
their mother Lucy isn’t there.

The Right One
When Anna ran away to the big city, she was
happy. Sure, she brewed cheap coffee,
scrubbed frat toilets, and stood in the
middle of a basketball court with a plastic
bird over her head just to get by, but she
was happy. Then Michael shows up at her
university on the last day of college and
asks her to come home, and she's drawn to him
all over again. Never mind that he's eight
years older than she is. Never mind that he's
smiling and perfect and the whole reason why
she left home in the first place. Never mind
that he accidentally almost got her killed in
their town's old bookshop when she was
twelve. All Anna knows is that Michael is the
same man who revived her, the same man who
broke her heart growing up, the same man
she's hungered for all her life. Now, she's
coming home to face her silent mother, her
passive sister, and a devastating truth about
her father. She's coming home to face her
demons, and-after one forbidden night-ignite
a fragile passion with the older boy who
never loved her in return. But Michael has
his own demons too. And when 22-year-old Anna
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comes home to return to the life she left
behind, she learns that there are just some
things you can't run away from, and that home
will never be the same again.

Rebel Cause
A witch raised in a cage of darkness Savannah
Cross was born into a life of isolation and
abuse. As a child, she witnessed her parents
perform acts of malevolent evil, and now
feels permanently tainted by their dark
deeds. When a coven discovers a tear stricken
child, wounded on their elders lawn, they
offer her a sanctuary she has never known.
Savannah spends the next several years
shattered, continuously looking over her
shoulder, waiting for the darkness to claim
her. On her 16th birthday, Savannah's life
takes a drastic turn. She is consumed by
overwhelming power that forever alters her
emotionally and physically. She must choose
between two loves; the one who taught her to
smile or the darkly seductive stranger who
tempts her towards another path. Savannah
must decide between the coven that was her
haven and another one vying for her
initiation. Just as Savannah begins to grasp
what fate has in store for her, an evil looms
over her loved ones; coming to claim an
unbreakable debt. How will she survive the
greatest evil she has ever witnessed long
enough to have a choice to make?
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Something She's Not Telling Us
Eight years ago Tony left Olivia at the
altar. He was sure she didn't really want to
marry him. Now he's back, and they're forced
to work together. Coming home isn't easy for
Tony, because his father wanted him to work
at a trade instead of going off to college.
Their relationship is still unsteady. Even
before Tony's return, Olivia began
questioning the depth of her love for her
fiance, a man she chose because he was safe
and reliable. Yet the last thing she wants is
a loveless, faithless marriage like the one
her parents suffered through. When Tony, who
never stopped loving her, insists her fiance
is the wrong man for her, Olivia sets out to
prove him wrong. But the sexual chemistry
between them is still strong, and so are her
feelings for him. Even so, how can she break
her engagement, hurt her fiance as she was
once hurt? And how can she trust Tony not to
abandon her as he did before? If anyone does
the jilting this time, she will.

The Bookshop Back Home
A demon with a plan. A servant with her own
destiny. There’s always a choice. As the last
Unnamed, Haedyn has one choice if she wants
to survive - serve the demon Azazel. Now
she’s his personal assassin. And it’s eating
away at her soul. When Haedyn is marked a
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traitor for mistakenly protecting Lex Carter,
a human Azazel has been hunting, she knows
she’s been set up. Now they’re both targets,
and must learn to trust each other just to
stay alive. But when Lex uncovers the truth
of Haedyn’s past, will she still choose to
survive if it means risking the souls of
those she loves? Haedyn’s Choice is Book 1 of
The Haedyn Chronicles. If you like your urban
fantasy filled with twists and turns, lots of
magic and a touch of romance, then you’ll
love Haedyn’s Choice! Grab a copy of Haedyn’s
Choice and dive into this paranormal thriller
today! Series Order: The Unnamed Haedyn's
Choice Lenore's Secret Demon Rising The
Haedyn Chronicles are: - Dark Urban Fantasy Dark Fantasy - Paranormal Suspense Supernatural Thriller - Science Fiction &
Fantasy Fans of Jim Butcher, Laurell K.
Hamilton, Cassandra Claire, Kim Harrison, and
Charlaine Harris will enjoy The Haedyn
Chronicles. Urban Fantasy, paranormal,
paranormal suspense, supernatural thriller,
magic, demons, witches, witch, vampires,
vampire, Fae, faery, fairies, fairy, angels,
Azazel, Haedyn, spells, dark fantasy, first
kiss, coming of age, fantasy, shapeshifter,
female heroine, magick, occult, spells,
supernatural, feisty heroine, good versus
evil, good vs evil, fate, destiny, paranormal
books, supernatural books, fantasy books,
free read, free ebook, free book, free first
in series
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I Know You'll Find Me
Named most anticipated book of 2020 by
Cosmopolitan, Women's Wear Daily, Woman's
Day, She Reads, The Nerd Daily, and Sassy
Sarah Reads. From the New York Times
bestselling author of A Simple Favor comes an
electrifying domestic thriller of how one
woman’s life is turned upside down when her
brother brings his new girlfriend to
visit—and no one is telling the truth about
who they really are. She’s on the verge of
having it all… But one woman stands in her
way. Charlotte has everything in life that
she ever could have hoped for: a doting,
artistic husband, a small-but-thriving flower
shop, and her sweet, smart five-year-old
daughter, Daisy. Her relationship with her
mother might be strained, but the distance
between them helps. And her younger brother
Rocco may have horrible taste in women, but
when he introduces his new girlfriend to
Charlotte and her family, they are cautiously
optimistic that she could be The One. Daisy
seems to love Ruth, and she can’t be any
worse than the klepto Rocco brought home the
last time. At least, that’s what Charlotte
keeps telling herself. But as Rocco and
Ruth’s relationship becomes more serious,
Ruth’s apparent obsession with Daisy grows
more obvious. Then Daisy is kidnapped, and
Charlotte is convinced there’s only one
person who could have taken her. Ruth has
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never had much, but now she’s finally on the
verge of having everything she’s ever dreamed
of. A stable job at a start-up company, a
rakish, handsome boyfriend with whom she
falls more in love with every day—and a
chance at the happy family she’s always
wanted, adorable niece included. The only
obstacle standing in her way is her
boyfriend’s sister Charlotte, whose attitude
swerves between politely cold and outright
hostile. Rebuffing Ruth’s every attempt to
build a friendship with her and Daisy,
Charlotte watches over her daughter with a
desperate protectiveness that sends chills
down Ruth’s spine. Ruth knows that Charlotte
has a deeply-buried secret, the only question
is: what? A surprise outing with Daisy could
be the key to finding out, and Ruth knows she
must take the chance while she has it—for
everyone’s sake. As the two women follow each
other down a chilling rabbit hole, unearthing
winding paths of deceit, lies, and trauma, a
family and a future will be completely—and
irrevocably—shattered. From its very first
page, Something She’s Not Telling Us takes
hold of readers’ imagination in a harrowing,
unforgettable thriller that dives deep into
the domestic psyche and asks the question: Is
anyone ever really who they say they are…?

She's Not There
Reese White has spent her whole life trying
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so hard to be perfect, that when she looks in
the mirror, she doesn't know the person
staring back at her. Sure, she's always
gotten high grades and excelled academically,
but she's never put much time into herself.
Now, as she heads off to college, Reese
realizes she's remained so hidden inside a
book that she's invisible to everyone,
including herself. Kellin Lake has always
seen Reese, his little sister's best friend,
the beautiful girl hidden behind baggy
clothes and good grades--but he's hiding,
too-- even from her. Tattoos, lip piercing
and lead singer in a metal band, he's a rebel
without a cause. But that's just to the
people at school. At home, he covers it all
up, and he's the boy with the angel's voice,
and a 4.0 only his parents know about. When
Reese flips the switch and takes control of
her looks, they make an arrangement-- pretend
to be in a relationship to elevate Reese's
social status. It's simple. Kellin helps his
sister's best friend, and Reese isn't
invisible anymore. No one falls in love. No
one gets hurt. But what Reese doesn't realize
is Kellin is already in love with her. And
now things get a hell of a lot more
complicated. Fans of Kasie West, Cookie
O'Gorman and Monica Murphy will fall in love
with this coming of age romance series that
tackles love, friendship and moving on from
painful pasts. Each novel stands alone with
characters you're sure to love.
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The Waiting Room
She Hath Done What She Could
Laureth Peak's father has taught her to look
for recurring events, patterns, and
numbers--a skill at which she's remarkably
talented. Her secret: She is blind. But when
her father goes missing, Laureth and her
7-year-old brother Benjamin are thrust into a
mystery that takes them to New York City
where surviving will take all her skill at
spotting the amazing, shocking, and sometimes
dangerous connections in a world full of
darkness. Marcus Sedgwick's She Is Not
Invisible is an intricate puzzle of a novel
that sheds a light on the delicate ties that
bind people to each other. This title has
Common Core connections.

Good Boy
Willow watched her father diminish in front
of her as Alzheimer's pulled him further away
each day. When a fire creates the perfect
disaster, Willow's desperation to find a cure
to the disease causes her to change Samantha
Ellison's life forever. Treated as an
experiment, Willow injects Samantha with a
serum that mimics Alzheimer's and
deteriorates her brain. With Sam's mental
capacity declining at an alarming rate, it
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won't be long until people start looking for
answers. With Willow's husband as the doctor,
it's only a matter of time before he uncovers
the truth. The only question is whether he
discovers Willow's secrets in time to save
the innocent life at stake.

She's Not There
Runaway Choices - A Christian Speculative
Fiction Novel Everyone runs from their past;
Beck has it mastered. She's been running for
so long, stopping is a foreign concept. With
her conning skills and wits at the ready,
she's on a plane to London, free of charge.
Beck believes everything is going as planned,
but when reality twists on its axis, she soon
wonders whose plan? Teaming up with the
gorgeous bellhop, Colin, is a no brainer,
especially when they discover their
connections are anything but accidental. In
their quest for answers, both are confronted
with the demons of their pasts. Beck panics
and does what comes naturally -- runs.
However, she's not only running from herself,
but from the superhuman who has made it his
life's goal to track her down and either
remove her from the equation or convince her
to join him.

Pretend She's Here
A GREAT GROUP READS Selection of the Women’s
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National Book Association and National
Reading Group Month A GOODREADS Best of the
Month Selection “A powerful, poignant novel.”
—In Touch, Grade A From the internationally
bestselling author of The Orphan Collector
comes a beautifully written and moving tale
of family secrets and the importance of a
mother’s love—and how it can shape a
life—even in the most shocking ways. A
painful saga of strength and reinvention
perfect for fans of Jojo Moyes and Lisa
Wingate—set in two different times, as two
young women come of age and uncover the
mysteries of their families, and find their
own ways in the world… On a summer evening in
1931, Lilly Blackwood glimpses circus lights
from the grimy window of her attic bedroom.
Lilly isn’t allowed to explore the meadows
around Blackwood Manor. She’s never even
ventured beyond her narrow room. Momma
insists it’s for Lilly’s own protection, that
people would be afraid if they saw her. But
on this unforgettable night, Lilly is taken
outside for the first time—and sold to the
circus sideshow. More than two decades later,
nineteen-year-old Julia Blackwood has
inherited her parents’ estate and horse farm.
For Julia, home was an unhappy place full of
strict rules and forbidden rooms, and she
hopes that returning might erase those
painful memories. Instead, she becomes
immersed in a mystery involving a hidden
attic room and photos of circus scenes
featuring a striking young girl. At first,
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The Barlow Brothers’ Circus is just another
prison for Lilly. But in this rag-tag,
sometimes brutal world, Lilly discovers
strength, friendship, and a rare affinity for
animals. Soon, thanks to elephants Pepper and
JoJo and their handler, Cole, Lilly is no
longer a sideshow spectacle but the circus’s
biggest attractionuntil tragedy and cruelty
collide. It will fall to Julia to learn the
truth about Lilly’s fate and her family’s
shocking betrayal, and find a way to make
Blackwood Manor into a place of healing at
last. Moving between Julia and Lilly’s
stories, Ellen Marie Wiseman portrays two
extraordinary, very different women in a
novel that, while tender and heartbreaking,
offers moments of joy and indomitable hope.
“Perfect for book clubs and readers who
admired Sara Gruen’s Like Water for
Elephants.” —Library Journal, STARRED REVIEW
“A vibrant maze of desires.” —ForeWord
Reviews “Seamlessly blends mystery and
history with compelling and well-researched
details.” —The Historical Novels Review
“Vividly drawn and complex…Fans of Karen
White and Sara Gruen will be drawn in by the
drama and mystery of Wiseman’s novel.”
—BookPage

The Life She Was Given
New York Times bestselling author Jennifer
Finney Boylan returns with a remarkable
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memoir about gender and parenting that
discusses how families are shaped and the
difficulties and wonders of being human. A
father for six years, a mother for ten, and
for a time in between, neither, or both,
Jennifer Finney Boylan has seen parenthood
from both sides of the gender divide. When
her two children were young, Boylan came out
as transgender, and as Jenny transitioned
from a man to a woman and from a father to a
mother, her family faced unique challenges
and questions. In this thoughtful, tearjerking, hilarious memoir, Jenny asks what it
means to be a father, or a mother, and to
what extent gender shades our experiences as
parents. Through both her own story and
incredibly insightful interviews with others,
including Richard Russo, Edward Albee, Ann
Beattie, Augusten Burroughs, Susan Minot,
Trey Ellis, Timothy Kreider, and more, Jenny
examines relationships between fathers,
mothers, and children; people's memories of
the children they were and the parents they
became; and the many different ways a family
can be. With an Afterword by Anna Quindlen,
Stuck in the Middle with You is a brilliant
meditation on raising—and on being—a child.
Now with Extra Libris material, including a
reader’s guide and bonus content

Caged in Darkness
#1 New York Times Bestseller Newbery Honor
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Book Winner of the Schneider Family Book
Award (Middle School) Wall Street Journal
Best Children's Books of 2015 New York Public
Library's 100 Books for Reading and Sharing
An exceptionally moving story of triumph
against all odds set during World War II,
from the acclaimed author of Jefferson’s Sons
and for fans of Number the Stars. Ten-yearold Ada has never left her one-room
apartment. Her mother is too humiliated by
Ada’s twisted foot to let her outside. So
when her little brother Jamie is shipped out
of London to escape the war, Ada doesn’t
waste a minute—she sneaks out to join him. So
begins a new adventure for Ada, and for Susan
Smith, the woman who is forced to take the
two kids in. As Ada teaches herself to ride a
pony, learns to read, and watches for German
spies, she begins to trust Susan—and Susan
begins to love Ada and Jamie. But in the end,
will their bond be enough to hold them
together through wartime? Or will Ada and her
brother fall back into the cruel hands of
their mother? This masterful work of
historical fiction is equal parts adventure
and a moving tale of family and identity—a
classic in the making.

Ah Men
Publishers Weekly’s Best Books of 2017 For
fans of Donna Tartt and Megan Abbott, a novel
about a woman whose family and identity are
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threatened by the secrets of her past, from
the New York Times bestselling author of
She's Not There On a warm August night in
1980, six college students sneak into the
dilapidated ruins of Philadelphia’s Eastern
State Penitentiary, looking for a thrill.
With a pianist, a painter and a teacher among
them, the friends are full of potential. But
it’s not long before they realize they are
locked in—and not alone. When the friends get
lost and separated, the terrifying night ends
in tragedy, and the unexpected, far-reaching
consequences reverberate through the
survivors’ lives. As they go their separate
ways, trying to move on, it becomes clear
that their dark night in the prison has
changed them all. Decades later, new evidence
is found, and the dogged detective
investigating the cold case charges one of
them—celebrity chef Jon Casey— with murder.
Only Casey’s old friend Judith Carrigan can
testify to his innocence. But Judith is
protecting long-held secrets of her own –
secrets that, if brought to light, could
destroy her career as a travel writer and
tear her away from her fireman husband and
teenage son. If she chooses to help Casey,
she risks losing the life she has fought to
build and the woman she has struggled to
become. In any life that contains a “before”
and an “after,” how is it possible to live
one life, not two? Weaving deftly between
1980 and the present day, and told in an
unforgettable voice, Long Black Veil is an
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intensely atmospheric thriller that explores
the meaning of identity, loyalty, and love.
Readers will hail this as Boylan’s triumphant
return to fiction.

Running Free
An instant New York Times bestseller!
“Rapinoe's 'signature pose' from the 2019
FIFA Women's World Cup is synonymous to the
feeling we got when finishing this book:
heart full, arms wide and ready to take up
space in this world.”—USA Today Megan
Rapinoe, Olympic gold medalist and two-time
Women's World Cup champion, reveals for the
first time her life both on and off the
field. Guided by her personal journey into
social justice, brimming with humor,
humanity, and joy, she urges all of us to ask
ourselves, What will you do with your one
life? Only four years old when she kicked her
first soccer ball, Megan Rapinoe developed a
love – and clear talent – for the game at a
young age. But it was her parents who taught
her that winning was much less important than
how she lived her life. From childhood on,
Rapinoe always did what she could to stand up
for what was right—even if it meant going up
against people who disagreed. In One Life,
Megan Rapinoe invites readers on a remarkable
journey, looking back on both her victories
and her failures, and pulls back the curtain
on events we know only from the headlines.
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After the 2011 World Cup, discouraged by how
few athletes were open about their sexuality,
Rapinoe decided to come out publicly as gay
and use her platform to advocate for marriage
equality. Recognizing the power she had to
bring attention to critical issues, in 2016
she took a knee during the national anthem in
solidarity with former NFL player Colin
Kaepernick to protest racial injustice and
police brutality—the first high-profile white
athlete to do so. The backlash was immediate,
but it couldn’t compare to the overwhelming
support. Rapinoe became a force of change.
Here for the first time, Rapinoe reflects
upon some of the most pivotal moments in her
life and career – from her realization in
college that she was gay, through the
disputes with soccer coaches and officials
over her decision to kneel, to the first time
she met her now-fiancé WNBA champion Sue
Bird, and up through suing the US Soccer
Federation over gender discrimination and
equal pay. Throughout, Rapinoe makes clear
the obligation we all have to speak up, and
the impact each of us can have on our
communities. Deeply personal and inspiring,
One Life reveals that real, concrete change
lies within all of us, and asks: If we all
have the same resource—this one precious
life, made up of the decisions we make every
day—what are you going to do? "One Life makes
it clear that Rapinoe’s greatest
accomplishments may ultimately come away from
the soccer pitch. She’s a new kind of
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American hero."—San Francisco Chronicle

Entanglement
What’s a woman to do if her life is not
taking shape the way that she thought that it
would? What happens when she looks at herself
in the mirror, lingering just a little longer
than usual and realizes that she no longer
recognizes the person staring back at her?
What does she do when she sees that, somehow,
her life has drifted away from all her
original hopes, dreams, or plans? Speaker,
blogger and writer Chrystal Evans Hurst wrote
this book because she was that woman. One day
she realized that she had somehow wandered
away from the life that she had purposed to
live a long time ago. Chrystal since
discovered that this moment of awareness
happens to lots of women at different seasons
of their lives. Poor decisions, a lack of
intentionality or planning, or a long-term
denial of deep hopes and dreams can leave a
woman, old or young, reeling from the
realization that she is lost, disappointed,
or simply numb. And she just needs
encouragement. This woman simply needs
someone to hold her hand, to cheer her on,
and to believe with her that she is capable
of still being the person she intended to be
or discovering the girl she never knew was
there in the first place. Chrystal uses her
poignant story of an early and unexpected
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pregnancy, as well as other raw and
vulnerable moments in her life, to let
readers know she understands what it’s like
to try and find your way after some missteps
or decisions you didn’t plan on. In She’s
Still There Chrystal emphasizes the
importance of the personal process and the
beauty of that path as it is shared
authentically from one girlfriend to another.
It’s a book of “me toos”, reminders of the
hoped for, and challenges for the path ahead
- to find direction, purpose, and true
satisfaction.

She's Not There
Meet Dolores Price. She's thirteen, wisemouthed but wounded. Beached like a whale in
front of her bedroom TV, she spends the next
few years nourishing herself with the
chocolate, crisps and Pepsi her anxious
mother supplies. When she finally rolls into
young womanhood at 257 pounds, Dolores is no
stronger and life is no kinder. But this time
she's determined to rise to the occasion and
give herself one more chance before really
going belly up. In his extraordinary comingof-age odyssey, Wally Lamb invites us to
hitch an incredible ride on a journey of
love, pain, and renewal with the most
heartbreakingly comical heroine to come along
in years. At once a fragile girl and a hardedged cynic, so tough to love yet so
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inimitably loveable, Dolores is as poignantly
real as our own imperfections.

Decadent Dreams
Rebecca Wallace has spent her whole life
trying to impress her father. She spent her
childhood bouncing between him and her
alcoholic mother, never settling. Bored and
stifled, she looks for ways to break free. A
casual relationship with her next door
neighbour becomes her dirty little secret.
Elliot isn't like the boys Rebecca grew up
with. He bounces from job to job, and is a
part time musician. Her father's worst
nightmare. Rebecca swore off getting too
deeply involved. She's sick of secrets. Her
last attempt at grown-up romance was blown
apart by them, and Elliot has secrets of his
own. Despite everything, could Elliot be the
right one? Features characters from the
previous book in the series, but is a stand
alone. *Warning* This book may cause cravings
for bacon.

She Is Not Invisible
Nico My dreams haunt me. I feel as if I am
falling into a pit of impending doom, but
even that has not prepared me for the rollercoaster of emotions that flood over me when
I'm near Phoenix. I have to keep my distance
from her. I need to. It's the only thing I
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can do to keep from getting hurt again.
Staying away from her proves to be a much
harder task than I could have ever imagined.
She's not only my assistant, she's half my
age. She gets under my skin and irritates the
shit out of me, yet, one smile, one laugh,
and I'm melting into a puddle at her feet.
Falling in love with her is a bad idea, a
very bad idea because she just may be the one
who breaks my heart for good this time.
Phoenix Nico is my boss. He's demanding,
bitter, brooding, and a downright bully at
times. But, all that doesn't deter me from
him at all because I can see the kindness and
compassion in his eyes. I know the secret
he's keeping from everyone and why he's so
guarded with his heart. I don't care about
his secret, nor do I care that he's twice my
age. What matters is the undeniable
attraction we feel for each other. If only he
can just let go of the past and see what's
right in front of him

The Book, the Key and the Crown
In Poppy Rice's second venture, the smart,
outspoken FBI agent's vacation is rudely
interrupted by a sinister murder FBI agent
Poppy Rice is, rather unwillingly, taking
time off to recuperate from injuries
sustained on the job. A few days into her illconceived vacation on Block Island with Joe,
her sometime-lover and soul mate, she happens
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upon a corpse dumped in the middle of the
road. The body of the victim, a young girl
from a summer camp for overweight teenagers,
is painfully contorted, her face frozen in a
death scream. There are no visible wounds and
the cause of death is a mystery. Although
Poppy is no stranger to gruesome scenes, she
is so disturbed by the murder that she can't
help but defy her orders to rest. Then, just
as she begins poking around, another body is
found in the same condition as the first;
this time, the pathologist reveals another
similarity--the eardrums of both girls were
ruptured. Now Poppy must get to the killer
before the killer gets to any more girls.
With no clue as to the murderer's method or
motive, she's going to need all the help she
can get. But in the close-knit, tight-lipped
Block Island community, secrets are
kept--even deadly ones, in Mary-Ann Tirone
Smith's She's Not There.

Stuck in the Middle with You
The Waiting Room is an adult-YA crossover
about a woman coming of age in high school,
college, and young adulthood, then coming of
age again at thirty, when hitting rock bottom
prompts her to revisit the choices that
shaped her life.Taylor Collier has never
faced her past-the distant past or the recent
past. As a result, she's spiraled into a life
fueled by alcohol and drugs. After her
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worried mother and best friend confront her,
Taylor is given a choice-rehab or therapy.
And so, intent on only a single session with
Dr. Modos Marks, she enters his waiting room,
planning to get in and get out. After all,
she has successfully kept her most terrifying
secret for fifteen years, so getting through
one session with a shrink should be a piece
of cake. But she's not prepared for what the
doctor has in store for her. Session after
session, he peels away the layers of her
life, revealing that all is not as it seemsand unraveling a series of surprises that
will leave both Taylor and the reader
breathless.

She's Not the Man I Married
There's a kidnapper stalking the streets in
the city of Redemption. But sixteen-year-old
Stori is afraid of no one and could care
less—that is, until her father joins the
ranks of the missing. Emboldened by her
unconditional love for her father, Stori will
stop at nothing until she finds him. And she
knows the clock is ticking, as that
relentless social worker keeps threatening to
place her in foster care. As she hunts down
her father through a terrain of mobsters,
crooked city officials and women of the
night, she faces life threatening danger and
heartbreaking disappointment, but still she
persists. Then she meets a mysterious woman
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who just might have the clues that could lead
her in the right direction. Aided by her new
friend, Stori continues searching.Just when
she thinks she might have found him Stori's
drawn to the heart of a shocking secret about
her city, her father and herself that will
change the course of her quest and her life
forever.

The Man I Need
Enjoy this fast-paced, tender romance by bestselling author Jennifer Youngblood.After a
rough road, Victoria Compton's life is
finally starting to fall into place. She has
her own dance studio and a handsome, rich
boyfriend who wants to whisk her away for the
weekend to his condo in the Bahamas. Things
take an unexpected turn when Victoria makes
an impromptu visit to Dominic's office and
witnesses a murder. Her life spirals out of
control as she takes her two kids and flees
New York to someplace Dominic will never
think to look for her-Salt Lake City, Utah.
With new identities and a cover story,
Victoria and her kids try to build a new life
while living in constant fear that Dominic
might find them. Victoria never expects to
meet Hudson Lawrence, a rough and tumble cop
with piercing blue eyes and ripped muscles.
She certainly doesn't plan on kissing him in
the storeroom of the restaurant where she
works or slapping him afterwards-twice!
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Sparks fly as Victoria fights against the
growing attraction, fearing Hudson will
discover the truth and wreck her new
life.Tensions escalate as the threat of
Dominic looms over them and Victoria must
decide if she can trust Hudson with her
secret as well as her heart.

The Planets
UNRAVELING Katy Spencer's life fell apart two
years ago. Since then, she's closed herself
off. She's a shell of the person she used to
be. The only person she trusts is her best
friend Rollo, but even he can't keep the
nightmares away. Then she meets Jared. He's
the first man she's been around since the
event that she's not afraid of. He makes her
heart race, not in fear, but in a fluttering
that could become something meaningful.Jared
can tell that Katy is broken. He sees
something in her eyes that he's often seen
reflected in his own. Pain.Fear. Selfloathing.Jared is determined to get to know
her. He wants to solve the mystery of Katy
Spencer. He will unravel her.UNDENIABLEKarlie
Reed has been crushing on Holden Marks for as
long as she can remember. The problem? He's
eight years older than her and her brother's
best friend. One night, when things get out
of hand, they make a pact. They'll spend the
summer together and when Karlie goes to
Joffrey Ballet School, their affair will
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end.No emotions, no hearts broken.But nothing
is that easy. When the unexpected happens,
Karlie and Holden are rocked to the core.
Karlie will run.But will Holden fight for
her?

Runaway Choices
The provocative bestseller She’s Not There is
the exuberant memoir of a man named James who
became a woman named Jenny. She’s Not There
is the story of a person changing genders,
the story of a person bearing and finally
revealing a complex secret; above all, it is
a love story. By turns hilarious and deeply
moving, Jennifer Finney Boylan explores the
remarkable territory that lies between men
and women, examines changing friendships, and
rejoices in the redeeming power of family.
She’s Not There is a portrait of a loving
marriage—the love of James for his wife,
Grace, and, against all odds, the enduring
love of Grace for the woman who becomes her
“sister,” Jenny. To this extraordinary true
story, Boylan brings the humorous, fresh
voice that won her accolades as one of the
best comic novelists of her generation. With
her distinctive and winning perspective,
She’s Not There explores the dramatic outward
changes and unexpected results of life as a
woman: Jenny fights the urge to eat salad,
while James consumed plates of ribs; gone is
the stability of “one damn mood, all the damn
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time.” While Boylan’s own secret was unusual,
to say the least, she captures the universal
sense of feeling uncomfortable, out of sorts
with the world, and misunderstood by her
peers. Jenny is supported on her journey by
her best friend, novelist Richard Russo, who
goes from begging his friend to “Be a man”
(in every sense of the word) to accepting her
as an attractive, buoyant woman. “The most
unexpected thing,” Russo writes in his
Afterword to the book, “is in how Jenny’s
story we recognize our shared humanity.” As
James evolves into Jennifer in scenes that
are by turns tender, startling, and witty, a
marvelously human perspective emerges on
issues of love, sex, and the fascinating
relationship between our physical and our
intuitive selves. Through the clear eyes of a
truly remarkable woman, She’s Not There
provides a new window on the often
confounding process of accepting ourselves.

Unraveling and Undeniable
Woodland Creek Series. 30 Authors. 30 Shifter
Stories. One Epic Release Day. Frankie Aleen,
a Doberman-shifter, has lived her life in and
out of both foster homes and animal shelters.
Without a mentor to guide her through the
trials of shapeshifting, she was left to
struggle to find balance between that of
human and dog. Five years ago, though, she
ran away from Chicago and ended up in the
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quaint town of Woodland Creek, Indiana, at
the age of seventeen and finally found a safe
harbor. An owl-shifter, Otis Brock, took her
in and has been a father figure to her ever
since. Even though Frankie, now a bartender,
has a wild, rebellious streak, she feels
obligated to seek out other abandoned
shifters to provide mentorship of her own.
Frankie's safe haven is threatened, however,
when teen shifters start turning up dead
around Woodland Pond, and she makes it her
mission to find the perpetrator and seek
justice. But when one of Woodland Creek PD's
finest, Detective Gunnar Mason, starts
sniffing around, he begins to notice that
each of the deceased teens are somehow linked
to that of the sexy, mysterious bartender
with a sharp tongue. He doesn't want her out
of his sight until he's sure she's not
responsible for the deaths that are stacking
up. Things aren't what they seem in Woodland
Creek and he's sure that Frankie is harboring
a dark secret-a secret that may be the key to
solving the entire case. Will Frankie become
distracted from her quest for justice by the
handsome detective that seems immune to her
powers of intimidation? What will happen when
Gunnar discovers secrets that weren't ever
meant to be uncovered by humans?

Personal Best
Set in Centralia, Pennsylvania, the mining
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town that has been burning for over 20 years
and is the home to a bizarre set of
characters. Lovestruck Edith Schmertz takes
an ill-fated leap out of an aeroplane,
setting in motion an inexorable chain of
events.

In Leah's Wake
The Tyler family had the perfect life - until
sixteen-year-old Leah decided she didn't want
to be perfect anymore.While Leah's parents
fight to save their daughter from destroying
her brilliant future, Leah's younger sister,
Justine, must cope with the damage her out-ofcontrol sibling leaves in her wake. Will this
family survive? What happens when love just
isn't enough?Jodi Picoult fans will love In
Leah's Wake - a heartbreaking, ultimately
redemptive story about family, connection and
our responsibility to those we love.

She’s Not There
A Hymn Story Program for Church or Christian
School Choir Here is a refreshing choir
program that presents the life and music of
the blind hymn writer Fanny Crosby. The choir
arrangements are singable and the narrated
story memorable. Titles include: To God Be
the Glory, Praise Him Medley, Redeemed, Tell
Me the Story of Jesus, Be Thou Exalted, At
the Cross, Safe in the Arms of Jesus, Rescue
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the Perishing, Saved By Grace, Blessed
Assurance, and My Savior First of All.
Readers: 2 Pages: 84 Easy-to-read 8.5 x 11
size.
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